
 

 

22 October 2019 

 
Philippine Stock Exchange 
Disclosure Department 
3/F PSE Plaza, Ayala Triangle Plaza 
Makati City, Metro Manila 
 
Philippine Dealing & Exchange Corp. 
37th Floor, Tower 1, The Enterprise Center 
6766 Ayala Ave. corner Paseo de Roxas 
Makati, 1226 Metro Manila, Philippines 
 
 
Attention:  Ms. Janet A. Encarnacion 

OIC ‐ Disclosure Department 
Philippine Stock Exchange 
 
Atty. Joseph B. Evangelista 
OIC-Issuer Compliance and Disclosure Department (ICDD) 
Philippine Dealing & Exchange Corp. 

 
 
 
 Madam and Sir: 
 

We would like to announce that the Securities & Exchange Commission (the 
Commision), as of 21 October 2019, has ordered the effectivity of the Registration 
Statement and consequently issued the Permit to Sell in relation of the Company’s 
planned offering of Series 4 Preferred Shares.   

Please find the link to the Prospectus uploaded on the Company’s website: 
 https://www.phoenixfuels.ph/wp-
content/uploads/2019/10/PNX4FinalProspectus.pdf. 

Thank you and warm regards. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 

Atty. Socorro Ermac Cabreros 
Corporate Secretary 
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